
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

TAFE want a new agreement to expire in June 2014.  

That means the agreement would be in place for less than 10 
months. And it means that we would have to commence 
bargaining again in April.  

Institute Managers have an 
agreement that expires in 2015. 
This means their conditions are 
protected till 2015. 

Teachers have been offered an 
agreement that expires in 2015. 

Why won’t TAFE guarantee your 
conditions after June 2014? 

 

EDUCATION SUPPORT STAFF ARE NOT SECOND CLASS CITIZENS. 

THEN WHY IS TAFE MAKING A SECOND-CLASS OFFER? 

We Can Do Better... Demand Some Respect... VOTE NO! 
 

Authorised by Anne Gardiner, General Secretary CPSU/PSA, 160 Clarence Street, Sydney NSW 2000 

VOTE NO 

to a 10 month agreement 


